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Pacer Stacktrain Announcement 

Change in Equipment Terminations - Portsmouth, VA 
 
 
To all Customers: 
 
Effective at the close of business on May 17, 2002, we will no 
longer accept Pacer Stacktrain equipment at DD JONES in 
Chesapeake, VA. 
 
 
ALL Pacer Stacktrain equipment must be returned to the CSX 
Intermodal facility at the following address: 
 
CSX 
1 Harper Avenue 
Portsmouth, VA  23707 
 
Phone# (757) 393-3924 
 
 



Thank you for your continued support. If you have any 
questions regarding this announcement, please contact your 
local Pacer Stacktrain representative. 
 
 
 

 


